KA'ALA BUENCONSEJO Director

BRIANNE L. SAVAGE Deputy Director

> (808) 270-7230 Fax (808) 270-7934

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION

700 Hali'a Nakoa Street Unit 2, Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

April 10, 2017

Ms. Lynn A.S. Araki-Regan Budget Director, County of Maui 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa Mayor, County of Maui 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to: Honorable Riki Hokama Chair, Budget and Finance Committee Maui County Council 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Hokama:

SUBJECT: REQUESTS / QUESTIONS FROM THE APRIL 6, 2017 MEETING (PR-7)(BF-1)

The Department of Parks and Recreation is in receipt of your letter of request dated April 7, 2017 regarding the above subject matter.

Please be aware that the information you are requesting will require research as well as compilation of the information. Although we are happy to accommodate your request, we are requesting an extension of time to Wednesday, April 12, 2017 to complete this request.

Thank you for your understanding regarding this request.

Sincerely,

-KA'ALA BUÈNCONSEJO

Director of Parks and Recreation

KB:BS:lms